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CIRCULAR 

Dear Parent /Guardian,  

We know that last year was tough, but we’re excited to get back in the classroom this year. 

The government   has declared the influenza pandemic is under control. We hope you and 

your family is keeping well at this time. After several months of remote teaching and 

learning, we are writing today to share some information with you about the plans that we 

are making for the safe return of our students to school. We would ask you to read this 

letter carefully as it outlines new and important protocols that will impact your ward and 

you as a parent/ guardian in the coming year. We aim to make the return to school as 

positive and smooth as possible and we are very excited to welcome our students back to 

the school. The health and safety of students and teachers will remain our primary focus in 

these extraordinary times and we know that our students and teachers will work hard 

to reengage with coursework and make up for any ground lost.  

Our school will reopen on 1st November 2021 after analyzing the reopening survey report. 

At this time, students may safely return to class if they have no flu like symptoms. Because 

the flu can still affect others and can easily spread from person to person, please keep 

children who have flu like symptoms at home. Symptoms include: fever of more than 100 

degrees and cough or sore throat. Don’t send sick children to school – they will be excluded 

from class and sent home.  

Students should not arrive at school before 08:30 am each day and only by the entry 
assigned to them. 

Upon arrival, students must proceed to their allocated timetabled class room 

Doors of classrooms will be left open. Supervision will be provided in each zone from 
08:30am. 

Students are encouraged to bring their own lunch and water each day. 

Students should not shake hands or hug their friends to prevent the spread of the virus 

Students should follow hand washing etiquette. Students must remain in their allocated 
class room at lunch time and break time. No sharing of food and other items (water, 
snacks etc.). 
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TRANSPORT 

We are pleased to be transporting your child to and from school. We are very proud of 
the safety record of our school buses and the professionalism of our transportation 
team. But due to the constant diesel hike, and certain compulsory regulatory norms we 
are unfortunately forced to increase our bus fees .BUS WILL RUN ONLY IF IT IS FEASIBLE. 
This will be with effect from 1st of November 2021. Our request is to kindly stand by us 
otherwise the school would not be able to run the buses. 

Re-opening the school safely will require the co-operation of all members of our whole 
school community; students, staff, parents/guardians. We want to assure all 
parents/guardians and students that plans and preparations are advancing well for the 
reopening of School. We are really looking forward in welcoming our students back to 
school and will be doing all that we can to ensure that the return to school is a safe and 
enjoyable experience. 

Thanking you, 

     Yours sincerely,       

      PRINCIPAL 


